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April 2019 Newsletter                 
 

 

School Closing  

 

The school will close on Wednesday 17th April at 12 noon for the 

Easter break and will re-open on Monday 29th April for the summer 

term 
 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to St Michael’s College on winning the All-Ireland Final on 

Saturday in Croke Park. A special congratulation to our past pupils who 

were on the panel, Darragh McBrien, Garvan Quigley, Frank Rafferty and 

Glen Treacy. Well Done boys, such an amazing achievement. 

 

Easter Egg Hunt: We are hoping to have an Easter Egg 

hunt on Tuesday 16th April. In order to ensure that 

everyone receives an Easter Egg we would really 

appreciate if you could send an Easter egg in with your 

child. We will then mix them up and use them in the egg 

hunt. Thank-you for your support. 

 

Ulster Final  

Good luck to our Year 7 boys who are in the Hurling Final in Magherafelt 

on Wednesday 10th April. Good luck boys we know you’ll do us proud. 

 

Young Achiever 

Congratulations to Jamie Lannon in Year Seven who has been invited to 

attend the Young Achievers Reception hosted by Fermanagh and Omagh 

District Council. Jamie has been recognised for his achievements in 

swimming. This is a wonderful honour for Jamie and we are delighted for 

Jamie and his family. 

 

 



Action Heroes 

Amy from Action Cancer was here last week and worked with P1,2,3 and 4 

children on how to stay healthy and well. They had a great morning. Lots 

of pictures on our school website. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



PTFA  

Many thanks to our wonderful PTFA committee who are passing on the 

baton now. Edel Dolan, Una Greene, Fiona Leonard, Denise Quinn, Claire 

Cartin have worked tirelessly over the last few years setting up the PTFA 

and organising events, getting grants, securing support etc. We are so 

grateful for all their hard work and dedication the school. The ladies have 

graciously agreed to support the incoming committee over the next few 

months. 

 
 

Space Dome 

The Armagh Planetarium is bringing its space dome to the school on 

Wednesday 10th April. We are really looking forward to getting inside and 

seeing the solar system, stars and planets. 

 

Gardening Club 

Gardening Club with Miss Tracey continues every Monday after school. 

 

Litter Picking 

Well done to Mrs 

McDermott’s class 

who tidied around the 

whole school today 

with Claire from the 

council. They did a 

great job. The whole 

school is shining. 

Thanks everyone. 
 

 

 

 
Sam and Cahir making the place “spick 

and span”. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 


